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May 23 – May 27, 2022 

Monday 

May 23 

Tuesday 

May 24 

Wednesday 

May 25 

Thursday 

May 26 

Friday 

May 27 

 

 

Victoria Day 

(School closed) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PAC Meeting 

7:00PM 

 

 

   

 

      MANDATORY HEALTH DECLARATION 
Before coming to school, parents and students need to review the 

Mandatory Daily Health Declaration – this document is provided 

on our website HERE. 

 

CHANGES TO HEALTH PROTOCOLS 
Health and Safety protocols in schools have not been eased. All 

students and staff must continue to perform Daily Health Checks 

and stay home when sick, but wearing a mask is now a  personal 

choice. We encourage all to sanitize hands and maintain distance 

where possible and appreciate your continued efforts to maintain 

health and respect choices about masks. 

 

TIMETABLE STRUCTURE FOR 2022-23 
The Hugh Boyd Timetable Structure for 2022-23 has finalized been 

decided.  Boyd will be using a Semester model (4 classes for half 

the year, then 4 new courses in the second half).  Start and end times 

will remain 8:30 AM and 3:00 PM with 10 minutes between classes 

and a 45-minute lunch.  We will also have Personalized Learning 

Time return to Boyd, offered from 8:30-9:25 AM on Tuesdays 

and Thursdays, where students can get additional help from the 

teacher(s) of their choice. If you have questions about this model, 

please contact the school. 

 

GRAD EVENTS 

The Grads of 2022 enjoyed their second big event of the year with 

the Grad Boat Cruise on Thursday, May 19th.  We enjoyed 

beautiful weather (the sun came out for the first time in what felt 

like weeks!), so the students and staff sponsors got to enjoy the 

beautiful views of the city from the ocean. We meandered up Indian 

Arm around Deep Cove and back into Coal Harbour.  Students 

enjoyed dancing and connecting with friends for the first big event 

since before the pandemic!  Thanks to all for being such gracious 

guests on Harbour Cruises and to staff sponsors Mr. Chan, Ms. 

Balaciano, Ms. Ramanathan, Ms. Chu and Mr. Mamonluk.  Next 

up, the Valedictory Ceremony at UBC Chan Centre on 

Saturday June 4th! 

 
HUGH BOYD ATHLETICS 

Congratulations go out to all Hugh Boyd Spring Sport teams.  
Senior Girls Soccer came up one agonizing win away from 
qualifying for Provincial Championships, losing in overtime in the 
semi-finals of the South Fraser Zone Championships. Senior Golf 
finished one spot out of the BCs at the Zone playoffs and our 
Volleyball teams represented themselves extremely well. The only 
athletes still competing are the Track and Field and Ultimate 
Frisbee students who will be competing in the BCs next week. 
Good luck, Trojans and thank you to all our coaches, sponsors 
and referees, scorekeepers and fans! 

      UPCOMING DATES TO REMEMBER: 
May 23: Victoria Day (school closed) 

May 24 – 27: Incentive Strathcoma Trip  

May 26: PAC Meeting (7:00 PM) 

June 1: Collaboration Day – late start (9:55am) 

June 1: Grad rehersal 

June 4: Valedictory Ceremony at Chan Centre 1:00PM 

SUMMER SCHOOL OFFERINGS 
Summer School and Richmond Virtual School 2022 are 

now taking registrations. If you need to complete courses or 

wish to take some specific interests online this summer, 

please visit RVS or Continuing Education to learn more. 

 

COURSE SELECTIONS FOR 2022-23 
Students should have completed all their course selections for 

the 2022-23 school year. Please check you MyEdBC 

account to ensure you have a full 8 courses listed in your 

course requests. We are now engaged in building the 

Timetable and any changes you wish to make AFTER it is 

built are MUCH harder to accommodate. If you need to 

make a change, you will need to see your Counsellor ASAP. 

 

PAC MEETING 
Just a reminder of the PAC AGM on Thursday, May 26th 

at 7:00 PM in the library.  This very important meeting will 

include elections for next year’s Executive (positions 

including Chair, Treasurer and Secretary). PAC will also 

bring a special guest speaker who will be speaking about 

Sexual Exploitation of Youth and what to look for. This 

very important and informative presentation is verey 

worthwhile. Please attend Thursday, May 26th from 7:00-

8:30 in the Library. 

 

VALEDICTORY CEREMONY 
The Valedictory ceremony is fast approaching.  Please 

check School Cash Online to confirm that you are registered 

to attend this event.  There will be a rehearsal on 

Wednesday, June 1st and the big event happens at 1:00 PM 

on Saturday, June 4th at the UBC Chan Centre. All Grads 

will be given 2 tickets with their cap and gown at the 

rehearsal, but if you want to buy more tickets, don’t delay. 

Buy your tickets now through School Cash Online! 

 

LONG WEEKEND 
With the Pro-D on Friday, May 20 and Victoria Day on 

Monday, May 23, we want to wish all Hugh Boyd families 

a fun-filled and relaxing long weekend!  We look forward 

to seeing you all again on Tuesday, May 24th.  

Hugh Boyd Secondary School 
9200 No. 1 Road, Richmond, B.C., V7E 6L5 Phone: (604) 668-6615 Early Warning: (604) 668-7813 

E-mail: boyd@sd38.bc.ca 
Web: http://boyd.sd38.bc.ca Instagram: @hughboydsecondary 
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